
ASIP Summer
Research Opportunity
Program in Pathology

The major objective of the ASIP Summer Research Opportunity in
Pathology Program (SROPP) is to provide meaningful biomedical
research experiences for undergraduate students who are considering
careers in research. 

Undergraduate students spend 10 weeks doing research in the laboratory
of an ASIP member. Supported students receive complimentary
membership in the ASIP for one year!

Members who are interested in this opportunity or interested in hosting
an undergraduate student during SROPP 2025 should contact Dr. Bill
Coleman at wbcoleman@asip.org. 


